




 

 

To:  Melinda Harger, Engineer and Project Manager 
        P.O. Box 708 
        Lawrence, KS 66044-0708 
        Cell: 785-423-0193 
        mharger@lawrenceks.org 
 

Cost estimate for 3 phase 12kV distribution redundant feed for Wakarusa Wastewater 
Treatment Plant.   
 
Dear Melinda,  
 
In order for Westar Energy to serve The City of Lawrence with a requested 3 phase 12kV back up 
distribution feed for the new WWTP, Westar Energy must build a new 3 phase 12kV distribution line 
from the intersection of E. 1500 Rd. and N. 1000 Rd., east one mile to the intersection of N. 1000 Rd. 
and E. 1600 Rd., then north 1.75 miles to E. 1175 Rd. west of the new plant.  The existing conductors 
and poles are not sufficient to feed the requested backup load of the new plant. 
 
Westar proposes to construct a new 3 phase 12kV overhead distribution line using 4-1/0 ASCR 
conductors that meets all applicable company and regulatory standards and that will handle the load 
requirements of the new plant.   
 
Attached is a bill of materials for this work request.  This project will require approximately 5,000 man 
hours to complete the installation and removal of all materials. 
 
Existing and future load by customers along the proposed route did not necessitate an upgrade to 
existing conductors and poles, therefore Westar Energy has asked that the City of Lawrence contribute 
the entire cost of this project. 
 
Westar’s total estimated cost per linear foot is $86.15.  With a total estimated footage of the project 
being 16,250’, the total cost estimate will be $1,400,000.00. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please get in touch with Mark Gettys at 785-865-4853. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Peter Trembly 
Technical Specialist Design  
Westar Energy 
122 SW 2nd St.  
Topeka, KS 66601 
peter.trembly@westarenergy.com 

mailto:mharger@lawrenceks.org









	SINGED_Westar_WWTP_RedundantFeed
	SINGED_Westar_WWTP_RedundantFeed
	Westar_WWTP_RedundantFeed-ExhibitA

	WR # 044501 - 3401 SBOM

